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Arkansas is reporting its first flu-related death of the season. The latest report from
the state Health Department yesterday (Tue) shows that 348 people have tested
positive for the flu since September 27th. The department says most of the cases
are being reported among children and young adults between 5 and 24 years old,
but officials are reporting "low" flu activity in the state. 24 Arkansans reportedly
died of the flu during the last flu season. In some years, the flu has killed more
than 200 across the state.



